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THE TCU FROG CLUB 
Supporting Athletics into a New Era 

Dolores Oelfk:e is the epitome of a TCU fanatic. Her office is laden with autographed photos of 
current and former TCU stars as well as a collection of autographed footballs, baseballs and a 
flood of other sports memorabilia. There is also the collection of miniature frogs; porcelain frogs, 
carved frogs, camouflaged frogs and even frogs from as far away as Mexico, Panama and Puerto 
Rico. 

Dolores is the student employment coordinator for TCU and when she's not busy helping students 
find employment opportunities, she's busy ensuring that the stands at TCU athletic events are filled 
with the cheers of TCU's tiniest fans, the Junior Frog Club members. Junior Frog Club members 
are children, 14 and under, who for a minimal pledge of $10 can join the TCU Frog Club. 

Dolores is on the Frog Club Membership Committee and is always looking for ways to drum up 
support for athletics. Shortly before Christmas, Dolores and her daughter, Gina, a first-grade 
teacher at Mary Louise Phillips Elementary School in Fort Worth, debated what would make the 
ideal gift for each of Gina's students. Dolores offered to put up $5 - if Gina would match her -
to sponsor a Junior Frog Club membership for each student in the class. 

After agreeing on the deal, Dolores noticed that many of the children in her daughter's class came 
from single-parent homes where there was no time or money to take them to sporting events. The 
same rang true for many of the other children in the school. Since then, Dolores has been actively 
campaigning to raise funds to sponsor children in some of the other classes. To date she has 
helped raise enough funds to sponsor at least one classroom in each of the first- through fifth-grade 
classes at Mary Louise Phillips Elementary School, and she's working on getting kids across the 
Fort Worth Independent School District involved. 

Hal Roach, executive director of the TCU Frog Club, praised Dolores for her commitment to 
TCU. 

He said, "Through her efforts, Dolores is providing youngsters an opportunity to experience the 
fun and excitement of college athletics. Who knows, some of these boys and girls may be the 
TCU students and All-Americans of the future. I hope others will follow her lead and give more 
youngsters the same opportunity." 

Because of her hard work, others have followed her lead. Dolores' list of sponsors includes some 
pretty big names: football coach Pat Sullivan, basketball coach Billy Tubbs, athletic director Frank 
Windegger and Chancellor Bill Tucker, to name a few. They have all sponsored Junior Frog Club 
members. 

(continued) 
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FROG CLUB (cont.) 

Dolores said the resurgence of TCU's athletics program along with the upcoming move to the 
Western Athletic Conference make this a perfect time for faculty and staff members to show their 
support for the home team. 

Last year the men's tennis team captured the Southwest Conference title as did the baseball team 
and the football team, who captured a share of the title. This year the basketball team has 
surpassed the expectations of even the most optimistic fans and the future of TCU athletics is 
extremely promising. While faculty and staff participation is better than it's ever been, Hal said 
that he'd love to see everyone support the Frog Club. 

To find out more about the Frog Club, call Ext. 7700. 

CELBRA TING BLACK HISTORY MONTH 
''The Legacy of Arthur A. Schomburg" Exhibit 

"The Legacy.of Arthur A. Schomburg," a compelling display which explores the life and times of 
this unique black collector, opened yesterday (Monday) at the Mary Couts Burnett Library. The 
exhibition, a memorable array of photographs accompanied by prized literary and historical 
artifacts, is touring nationally under the auspices of the Schomburg Center Traveling Exhibition 
Program. It will remain on view through Feb. 24. 

Arturo Alfonso Schomburg was born in Puerto Rico in 187 4. When he was in grade school, a 
teacher commenting on his African descent, told him that black people had no record of historical 
or cultural achievement. He spent much of his life dispelling that notion. 

Schomburg migrated to New York at age 17 and married an African-American a few years later. 
Soon after, he began collecting books, manuscripts and works of art on black history and culture. 
By the early 1920s, he was well-known in literary circles as a world-class collector and a patron of 
the "Harlem Renaissance." 

One of the world's leading authorities on black history, Schomburg built a private collection of 
more than 10,000 items. His acquisitions formed the foundation of today's Schomburg Center for 
Research in Black Culture. He served from 1932 to 1938 as the first curator of the Division of 
Negro Literature, History and Prints of the 135th Street Branch Library. Shortly before his death 
in 1938, the division was renamed in his honor. 

'NAME THE NEWSLETTER' CONTEST CONTINUES 
Entry deadline today 

Your response to the "Name the Newsletter" contest has been wonderful. We have received more 
than 100 suggested names so far and you still have time to enter! We're busy making plans for a 
new, updated internal publication designed to improve upon the Weekly Bulletin. It will feature 
stories about TCU people, activities and events. Today is your last chance to help us name your 
new publication. On the back page of today's Weekly Bulletin, you'll find a form to jot down 
your suggestions. The form must be deposited in interoffice mail today ( our address is on the back 
to make it easy). A panel of expert judges will vote on five finalists which will be published in the 
Feb. 28 edition of the Bulletin and you'll be asked to cast your ballot for the name you like best. 
The author of the winning entry will receive two $10 gift certificates for dinner or lunch at 
Romano's Macaroni Grill at 1501 South University. Good luck! 
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INTERNATIONAL WEEK BEGINS FEB. 27 

Observation of International Week will get underway with an official dedication by Chancellor Bill 
Tucker during a noon ceremony Feb. 27 in the Student Center lounge. The ribbon-cutting 
ceremony will kick off events for the weeklong celebration, which will be held Feb. 27 through 
March 4. 

At that event, Dr. Tucker will be joined by a representative from the Fort Worth Chamber of 
Commerce; Vice Chancellor Don Mills; Pat McClard, chair of the International Family Friendship 
Program; Scott Wheatley, student body president; and Bolger Nass, president of the International 
Student Association. All TCU faculty, staff, students and local community members are invited to 
attend. 
Among the many activities planned for this year's celebration are a mini-concert performed by 
international students, a global artifacts exhibit and an international dinner and talent show. 

International Week Schedule 

Feb. 27 

Feb. 28 

March 1 

March 1 

March2 

March3 

March4 

Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony 
noon - 12:30 p.m. 
Student Center Lounge 

Phi Beta Delta Honor Society for International 
Scholars New Member Induction 
3:30 - 5:30 p.m. 
Student Center, Room 207 

Ash Wednesday/International Week Chapel Service 
noon - 12:30 p.m. 
TCUChapel 

International Music Mini-Concert featuring UBC 
Band "The lliegal Aliens" 
6 - 7 p.m. 
Student Center lounge 
Reception will follow concert 

Taste of the World 
Food and artifacts from around the world 
11 :30 a.m. - 1 p.m. 
Student Center lounge 

Global Artifacts Exhibit 
11 a.m. - 1 p.m. 
Student Center lounge 

International Banquet and Talent Show 
6-8pm 
Student Center ballroom, $10 for non-students 
Tickets available in ISA office, Sadler 16, Ext. 7292 
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'EXPERIENCE INDIA' RAISES $9,000 FOR ORPHANAGES 

More than 400 people from the Fort Worth/Dallas area gathered on campus Feb. 11 to experience 
Indian culture and to raise $9,000 for Mother Teresa's orphanages in India. 

'Experience India' was successful in not only raising money for the orphanages, but also in 
increasing cultural diversity on campus, said Anantha Babbili, journalism department chair and 
faculty advisor for Students for Asian-Indian Cultural Awareness, the event's chief organizer. 

The event included an Indian buffet as well as dancing, music and a fashion show. Two Delta 
Airlines tickets for anywhere in the continental United States were auctioned for $650. A portrait 
of Mother Teresa, painted by an art graduate student, was auctioned for $800. TV Asia filmed the 
event for possible worldwide air play. 

SYMPHONIC BAND CONCERT SET FOR FEB. 27 

Associate Director of Bands Robert E. Foster Jr. will direct the TCU Symphonic Band in a free 
public concert Feb. 27 in Ed Landreth Auditorium beginning at 7 :30 p.m. 

The Symphonic Band, consisting of nearly 70 members, will perform a wide variety of 
contemporary and traditional works, including pieces by Camille Saint-Saen, Kenneth Alford, 
John Barnes Chance, Roger Nixon and Claude T. Smith. 

ALPHA CHI OMEGA SORORITY TO SPONSOR FASHION SHOW 

Alpha Chi Omega sorority is sponsoring a dinner and fashion show on March 8 at 7 p.m. at the 
William Edrington Scott Theatre, 3505 W. Lancaster Ave. The evening of entertainment and food 
will help raise money for the Tarrant County Women's Haven. 

Tickets are $15 per person and $12 for TCU students if paid before March 1. For more 
information or reservations, call 346-8605 or 921-2270. 

PIANO CLASSES STILL OPEN 

Places are still open in beginning piano classes for TCU employees. The classes will meet from 
12:30 to 1 :30 p.m. Fridays beginning this week. Classesrun through April 28. The cost is $30. 
Call Leanne Kirkham at Ext 6645 for more information on classes and Ext 7132 to enroll. 

PROFESSOR'S NIGHT OUT SET FOR MARCH 3 

Alpha Phi Omega is once again hosting its semi-annual Professor's Night Out on March 3 from 6 
p.m. to 11 p.m in the Rickel building. This is an opportunity for all TCU faculty and staff to take 
advantage of free babysitting for one night For more information, contact Jennifer Anderson at 
924-4509. 
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AMERICAN FOLKLORE EXHIBIT ON DISPLAY IN LIBRARY 

"American Folklife: A Commonwealth of Cultures," the latest exhibit in a series portraying 
American culture and folklore, is now on display in the Mary Couts Burnett Library. 

"The Library of Congress Comer" series reproduces historic documents, photographs, maps, 
prints, rare books and much more to describe eras in American history. Each exhibit is drawn 
from the library's vast collections and is complemented by a brief, explanatory text 

The current exhibit features photographs and commentary taken from the American Folklife Center 
at the Library of Congress. The display will continue through the end of the semester . 

The library is open to the public from 7:45 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday and 10 a.m. to 
6 p.m. Saturday. 

QUALITY SERVICE IS TOPIC OF '95 DYESS LECTURES 

Quality service expert Valarie Zeithaml will speak as a guest of the Neeley School for the Earl E. 
Dyess Lecture Series Thursday. Zeithaml will address local business leaders during an invitation­
only Executive Forum luncheon that begins at 11 :30 am. in the Student Center ballroom. 

Author of Delivering Quality Service: Balancing Customer Perceptions and Expectations, Zeithaml 
is principal of Partners for Service Excellence, a firm specializing in strategy, measurement and 
implementation of service quality and customer satisfaction programs. 

Zeithaml has devoted 14 years to research, teaching and consulting on the topics of customer 
satisfaction, service quality and services management. Some of her clients include IBM, U.S. 
Steel, AT&T, Campbell Soup, Sears, Chase Manhattan Bank, and Proctor and Gamble. 

The Dyess lectureship was established in 1982 by Houston businessman Jack Blanton Jr., 
president of Nicklos Drilling Company, to honor his late father-in-law, Earl E. Dyess of Fort 
Worth. The endowment enables the business school to bring a leader in the marketing field to 
campus annually to visit with students, faculty and the area business community. 

PLANNING FOR A SAFE SPRING BREAK 

As part of their Safe Break campaign, the R.O.A.D. (Responsibility of Alcohol and Drugs) 
WORKERS at TCU have planned a week of activities to encourage a safe spring break. Faculty 
and staff members are encouraged to participate in these activities and are asked to generate student 
participation by encouraging them to attend activities as well. 

Included in the activities planned for the week of March 2-9 are a lecture by Dr. Michael Leeds, 
who will present "Michael Leed's Impact Training: Positively Impact Your Life, Your 
Organization, and the TCU Community." Doug Weiss, a licensed professional counselor and 
chemical dependency counselor, will discuss healthy sexual relationships in his presentation, 
"Having the Best Sex." 

Safe Break Week includes will include a variety of other activities. For more information, contact 
the Alcohol and Drug Education office at Ext 7100. 
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VISmNG ARTIST WILL LECTURE TODAY 

Visiting photographic artist Byrd Williams will discuss and show slides of his works today 
(Tuesday) at 9:45 a.m. in Moudy 132 N. 

Williams' works have been exhibited at a variety of locations, including The University of Dallas; 
Allen Street Gallery and Photographic Archives in Dallas; The Hui Noeau Gallery in Maui, Hawaii; 
and The Perthshire Gallery in Scotland. His photography is included in several prestigious 
collections, including the Amon Carter Museum. Two of his photographs are on display in the art 
and art history department's office in Moudy 245 N. 

Williams grew up in Fort Worth and studied business at TCU. He learned photography from his 
father, who ran a photography lab in Fort Worth. He later attended graduate school and received a 
Master of Fine Arts degree from Southern Methodist University. He taught at East Texas State 
University and Tarrant County Community College, and currently teaches at Collin County 
Community College. 

Williams' lecture is sponsored by the Department of Art and Art History as part of the Art in the 
Metroplex series. 

TCU IN THE NEWS 

Phil Record's Feb. 12 column in the Fort Worth Star-Telegram featured follow-up responses by 
readers and editors to an earlier column he did on the coverage of victims of rapes. The columns 
were a response to recent national surveys conducted by Maggie Thomas, Tommy Thomason 
and Paul LaRocque of TCU's journalism department For the most part, the Star-Telegram 
respondents agreed with the newspaper editors who responded to Tommy and Paul's survey: they 
think the news media needs to respect the privacy of victims. 

"CBS Evening News" co-anchor Dan Rather's Feb. 13 visit to campus did not escape the 
attention of the local press. The event was covered by the Dallas Morning News, the Fort Wonh 
Star-Telegram, D magazine, the Irving Daily News and local radio stations KTCU, KRLD and 
KLIF. After a day of visiting with TCU students, Dan squeezed in a live shot on KDFW Channel 
4's 5 p.m. news broadcast before he did his nightly national news broadcast from downtown Fort 
Worth. His 8 p.m. lecture in Ed Landreth Auditorium was made before an enthusiastic capacity 
crowd of students and Fort Worthians. Dan was a visiting Green Honors Professor and a guest of 
the radio-TV-film department 

Donovan Powell was featured in the Star-Telegram's TCU Extra page. Since transferring to 
TCU, Donovan is undefeated in the 55-meter race and is carrying on TCU's tradition of 
dominating the SWC in track and field. 

Also profiled were Stevanie Ferguson and Brashant Carter. Stevanie has gained 
All-American honors in track and field, both indoor and outdoor, in each of her seasons at TCU. 
This senior shot putter is studying to become a nurse. Brashant is one of two male athletes 
competing in two sports at TCU. Besides being an outstanding member of the track team, this 
junior psychology major is also a defensive back on the football team. 
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NOTES ON FOLKS 

An article by Mauricio Papini (psychology) has been accepted by the Mexican Journal of 
Behavior Analysis: "Effects of unsignaled reinforcers on response form as a function of reinforcer 
quality and distribution." 

Lee Daniel (modern languages and literatures) recently published "Sor Juana's Baroque Martyr­
Auto, El martir del Sacramento, San Hermenegildo" in the fall 1994 issue of the Latin American 
Theatre Review. The study reassesses the value of the 17th-century Mexican play and suggests a 
new classification for it 

Donald Jackson (political science) has been named a recipient of a 1995 Citizen Participation 
Award by the Tarrant County League of Women Voters. Don's work on behalf of the American 
Civil Liberties Union impressed the Tarrant County League so much that its members created a 
new "Bill of Rights" award to recognize his good works. The award will be presented March 2. 

Ted Klein (philosophy) has an essay, "The Idea of a Hermeneutical Ethics," has been inchided in 
The Philosophy of Paul Ricoeur, edited by Lewis E. Hahn. It is part of the Library of Living 
Philosophers published by Open Court 

Rocio Garcia of residential services recently passed her citizenship exam and is now a U.S. 
citizen. 

Winifred Bryan Horner, Ida and Cecil Green Distinguished Emerita tutor and Radford Chair 
Emerita, was the subject of a recent article in Composition Studies: "Interview with Winifred 
Bryan Homer." She was also named as a "major rhetor" in Rhetoric: Concepts, Definitions, and 
Boundaries. 

TCU alumna Sharon Benge was honored recently with the Live Theatre League of Tarrant 
County's Elston Brooks Award, which is named for a longtime Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
columnist. Sharon's work in the local arts scene spans decades. She currently co-hosts WRR­
FM's "Arts Matters" program, coordinates and handles talent for several arts festivals and is 
involved in local efforts to expand ArtsEdge, the National Arts and Education Information 
Network. 

Fred N. Terasa (extended education) was presented a 1995 Advanced Placement Special 
Recognition Award at the Southwestern Regional Assembly of the College Board. Fred was 
recognized for having created "a partnership for education excellence," as the director of TCU's 
Summer Advanced Placement Institute, the largest in its region, serving 309 AP teachers. 

Fred also organized a team of advanced placement experts to present "Developing Vertical Teams: 
A New Variation on Teacher Training," at the Southwestern Regional Assembly in Albuquerque. 

Fred and Diane Lovin (extended education) were co-presenters of "Exploring Opportunities 
Through the Process of Visioning," Feb. 1 at the 1995 Southwestern Regional Meeting of the 
College Board. Their session demonstrated the step-by-step process of organizing, tailoring and 
facilitating the visioning process and used examples of visioning experiences in the office of 
extended education and in the TCU/Cliburn Piano Institute Advisory Committee. 
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AUDIENCES TO PREVIEW PRODUCTION COMBAT 

TCU theatre students will take on a drama originally performed to great acclaim by the Royal 
Shakespeare Company Feb. 22-26 in the University Theatre. 

To give audiences a preview of their skills, TCU theatre students will demonstrate sword play 
from the Les Liaisons Dangereuses production tomorrow (Wednesday) at noon in the Student 
Center lounge. Theatre faculty member, stage combat expert and Les Liaisons director George 
Brown will discuss the play, its setting and stage combat as part of a brown bag lunch 
presentation. The event is free and open to the public. 

Les Liaisons Dangereuses is based on a novel by Choderlos de Laclos set among aristocrats in 
18th century France. A film version, Dangerous Liaisons, earned an Oscar. 

TCU Theatre's willingness to tackle the French tale of sexual manners, manipulation and tragedy 
has surprised and impressed local theatre buffs, George said. "A lot of people in the . theatre 
community are excited that we're doing this production. One reason we picked the play is because 
the students needed a challenge to develop their skills even further." 

Performances of Les Liaisons Dangereuses will begin at 8 p.m. Feb. 22-25 and at 2 p.m. Feb. 
26. Admission is free with a TCU I.D. Reservations may be made at Ext 7626. 

TCU MARKETING AND COMMUNICATIONS TASK FORCE NAMED 

Chancellor Bill Tucker has announced the creation of a marketing and communications task force 
for the entire University. Its mission: to oversee the implementation of a comprehensive, 
integrated effort to expand the University's communications activities and as a consequence, its 
overall visibility and reputation. Chaired by Associate Vice Chancellor for Communications and 
Public Affairs Larry Lauer, the task force will apply an intensive marketing approach similar to that 
formulated for athletics marketing by the Committee of 100. 

"We are taking a holistic approach to marketing so TCU can be stronger and therefore better," Dr. 
Tucker said. "This approach includes, but is not limited to, athletics and admissions. Thinking 
conceptually of the whole University, members of the task force can help TCU become more vital 
both now and in the years ahead." 

Task force members include: Anantha Babbili (journalism), Shari Barnes (human resources), Kirk 
Downey (school of business) Kristi Hoban (alumni relations), Barbara Herman (student 
development services) Rick L'Amie (office of communications), Jill Laster (business services), 
Bill Lawrence (advertising/public relations consultant) John Maddox (publications), Leo Munson 
(admissions), Larry Teis (athletics marketing), David Van Meter (editorial services) and Sandy 
Ware (admissions). 

"Task force members were invited to participate because of their particular area of expertise in 
telling the TCU story," Larry said. "However, task force members will be bringing their ideas to 
virtually every area of the University and will welcome input from everyone as the process moves 
forward." 
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SKITCH TO SPEND EVENING ON TCU CAMPUS 

On Feb. 26, local audiences will have an opportunity to experience renowned conductor Skitch 
Henderson when he directs an on-campus concert featuring orchestra, chorus and soloists playing 
the music of Rodgers and Hammerstein. The "Evening with Skitch Henderson" concert, which is 
a benefit for University Christian Church's music program, begins at 7:30 p.m. in Ed Landreth 
Auditorium. 

Henderson's campus visit is a follow-up to a 1993 Christmas concert in New York, when the 
TCU Choral Union and the University Christian Church Choir accepted an invitation to perform 
with the New York Pops under Henderson's direction. This time, Henderson will again be 
conducting his own orchestra, which will be complemented by TCU chorus members and soloists 
prepared by Ron Shirey, director of the TCU Concert Chorale and UCC choral ministries. 

Henderson, who is former music director of the NBC Television Network and the music director 
of the New York Pops, is perhaps best known for his time at the helm of "The Tonight Show." 
He has conducted virtually every major orchestra in the United States and orchestras in Canada, 
Europe and Australia. 

Tickets are $25, $35 and $50, and are available at 335-9000. 

CREATIVE WRITING CONTESTS DEADLINE IS THURSDAY 

The deadline for entries for the annual Creative Writing Contests is Thursday (Feb. 23). Entries 
must be submitted to English department offices (Reed Hall 314 or TCU Box 32872) no later than 
4p.m. 

Outstanding contest entries will be recognized at an awards program April 6 in the Student Center 
ballroom. The awards program, which will feature readings by English faculty member and author 
Jim Corder, will begin at 3:45 p.m. and will be preceded by a 3 p.m. reception. Distribution of the 
1995 Creative Writing Publication will follow the program. 

The Cecil B. and Mary Beth Williams Lecture, which is usually given the day before the awards 
program, will instead be offered during the 1995-96 academic year. 

More information on the contests is available from the English- department 

EVENT HONORS NURSING STUDENTS 

The Nursing Student Association of Harris College of Nursing hosted its annual dedication 
ceremony Saturday in Robert Carr Chapel. The traditional and colorful ceremony honored 55 
students who completed their first semester of clinical courses. 

Interim Associate Dean Rhonda Keen Payne was the keynote speaker and each student was 
presented with a pin shaped like the traditional nursing cap. The ceremony dates back to the early 
19th century and Florence Nightingale, the English nurse known for reorganizing nurse training 
programs and reforming hospital conditions and procedures. 

An informal reception for the honorees, their families and guests followed the ceremony in 
Weatherly Hall. 
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FACULTY, STAFF APPOINTMENTS 

Kurt Gayle joins the international education program as director of intensive English. Kurt holds 
an M.A. degree in linguistics from University of Texas at Arlington and has worked for the past 
nine years at UT A as a teacher and administrator of English as a second language. 

The new bookstore assistant I in the University Store is John Araujo. John is a former TCU 
student and has been employed for the past ten years by Dillard's Department Store. 

Isidro Sandoval and Jacques Senat have been hired as service assistant I's in facility 
services. Isidro is a former employee of Mrs. Crockett's Kitchen and Jacques is a recent 
immigrant from Haiti, where he was employed as an architect 

Willie Tyler has been promoted to service assistant III in facility services. A TCU employee 
since September 1989, Willie holds a bachelor's degree from Bishop College and is a former 
teacher. 

JOB OPPORTUNITIES 

The Human Resources office lists the following vacancies as of Feb. 14. For more information on any of these 
positions, call Ext. 7095. 

Dir. of Admissions Marketing 
Ass't. to the Director 
Postdoctoral Fellow 
Dean 
Superintendent/Maintenance 
Communication Consultant (oral) 
Communication Consultant (written) 
(both are on an as-needed basis only) 

Accompanist/Technique Classes 
Craft Tech I/HV AC 
Purchasing Specialist 
Service Assistant II 
Service Assistant I (flt) 
Service Assistant I (p/t) 

CLASSIFIEDS 

Admissions 
Honors Program 
Chemistry 
Harris College of Nursing 
Physical Plant 
CPC 
CPC 

Ballet/Modern Dance 
Physical Plant 
University Store 
Facility Services 
Facility Services 
Facility Services 
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OFFICIAL ABSENCES 

Students listed below must make up any class assignments that were missed. It is the 
responsibility of the student to arrange with his/her professor for the makeup. If you have any 
questions, call Ext. 7926. 

Membersof Women'sTennis teamwho participatedin a gameat UTA, Arlington and missedclasses after 12:00 noon, February a, and after 
12:00 noon on February 10 to wt;icipate in a game in Oklaboaa: 

Names Redacted 

Membersof Men's Basketball teamwho 1issed classes February 8 to participate in a gameat University of Texas at Austin: 

Names Redacted 

Following International students who made a presentation to the Kiwanis International Club of Ft.Worth and missedclasses fron 9:30 
AM to 1:00 PM, February 9: 

Names Redacted 

Membersof the Track TEamswho missed classes after 12:00 noon, February 10 1 to participate in Indoor Track lleet at OklahomaCity: 

Names Redacted 

Names Redacted 

Membersof the lien's Basketball team who 1issed classes after 12:00 noon, February 10 to participate in a game at University of 
Houston:

Names Redacted 

the following students who missedclasses on February 10 to attend a Leadershipconference at Texas Tech: 

Names Redacted 

'l'he following students who lissed classes February 14 - 17, to rm1resent TCUat the National Association for CampusActivities National 
COnvention in Anaheim, California: 

Names Redacted 
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OFFICIALABSENCES (cont.) 

Membersof the Track Teus who missedclasses after 12:00 noon, February 16 and all classes on February 17, to participate in SWC
Indoor Track and Field Championshipat Fort Worth:

Women:

Names Redacted 

Names Redacted 

Trainers: 
Names Redacted 

Thefollowing students who missedclasses February 17 and 20 to attend the 1995 Collegiate Leadership Networkat the University of 
Texasat El Paso: 

Names Redacted 

Thefollowing students vho missedclasses Monday,February 20 and Tuesday February21, to attend COSGA,a student governaent 
conferencein College station: 

Names Redacted 


